
Pipeline Incident Response Workshop 
  

July 21st & 26th, 2014 
 

ATTENTION: All First Responders 
ARE YOU PREPARED FOR A HAZMAT INCIDENT? 

 
•   Based on commodity flow studies and recent incidents involving pipeline fires, 

there is a chance that you may be dispatched to a pipeline incident.  
•   Natural Gas plumes are unpredictable and present an extremely high hazard.  
•   Responders often start out at the local level and then assist industry responders.  
•   Local resource utilization depends on several factors and requires coordination 

with outside experts.  
•   Pipeline incidents involve traditional initial response methods that often need 

outside responders (pipeline company) to demobilize.  
•   Many responses can take from a few hours to a day.  
•   Property damage and injuries can be extensive if ignition occurs.  
 
Richland County LEPC, in conjunction with Crawford, Iowa and Vernon 
County Emergency Management, is offering a FREE workshop on Pipeline 
HazMat Initial Incident Response.   

 

Classroom Session 
Monday, July 21

st
   

Starting at 7:00 pm  

Richland Center High School 

1996 U.S. 14, Hive Drive  

Richland Center, Wisconsin 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Field Sessions 
Saturday, July 26

th
   

10:00 am & 1:00 pm 

Southwest Tech Campus 
Public Safety Complex 

4179 US Highway 18 

Fennimore, Wisconsin 
 

FOR ADDITIONAL DETAILS, CONTACT: 

John T. Heinen 
[Email]:  john.heinen@co.richland.wi.us  
[CELL]:  (608) 604-6972 
 
 
Workshop arrangements made by the Richland County LEPC, with technical support provided by JT Heinen Global Consulting. Funding 
assistance was provided by the U. S. Department of Transportation, Hazardous Materials Emergency Preparedness (HMEP) Planning Sub-
Grant administered by Wisconsin Emergency Management. 


